
 

Monthly Command Report  
For August Emergency Response:  

 
• For the month of August, there were a total of 15 fire calls.   

 
• For the month of August, Fire units first responded to Asst. D2 EMS on 40 calls.  

 
• For the month of August, there were a total of  53  911 EMS calls, 32 transport’s and 21 

non- transports.    
 

• In addition, there were 0 facility transfers completed.   
 
 
Average response time,  
 
 
Emergency Vehicles:   
 
B-22: Apparatus is being checked daily and in service. The brake system will soon need to be 
serviced and an oil change is needed. 
 
B-21 (New Heavy): Apparatus is being checked daily without major issues to report.    
 
E-22-B: This unit is not operational due to many issues with it. It has been placed O.O.S.   
 
E-22: Apparatus is being checked daily without any major issues to report. The pull string on the 
chainsaw located in the Driver 2 compartment failed and needs to be replaced.   
 
T-21: This unit has been placed in service and is fully operational. It has already responded to 
multiple fire calls. 
 
M-21 (New Medic Unit): This unit has started to leak oil while parked in the bay. It was sent to 
Siddons for repairs, this unit requires an oil change as well.  
 
M-22: The unit is being checked daily and is in service without any major issues to report, 
currently positioned at Station 1 as a reserve unit.   
 



M-23: The unit is being checked daily and is in service without any issues to report. The unit is 
positioned at Station 2 as a 911 MICU. This unit requires an oil change and new vehicle 
batteries.   
 
Rescue 22: Apparatus is being checked daily and is in service. This unit is still being utilized as 
a temporary Command. This unit requires an oil change.    
  
MISC:    
We postponed the ISO audit. If the survey is completed while making these changes, it will 
negatively affect the outcome.  
 
Personnel:    
We’re currently working on increasing staff of local volunteers. We’ve also secured 3 part-timers 
within the Dept. to each work on a full-time shift to supplement staffing. They will begin 
October 1st.      
 
Administration:   
I’m continuing the transitional process with the change in Head of Department. I’ve started to 
assist Brenda in compiling paperwork/Invoices for our end of year audit.     
 
Training: *******************  
 
See attached PDF’s. 
 
 
Stations:   
Crews have started to “Spring Clean” both Stations. No major issues have been reported by staff. 
There are minor things that need to be fixed. Station 1 kitchen sink faucet leaks water when 
closed. 
  
Grants/Donations:  I have been working with the Forestry service through Fire Connect on 
grants for classes. We did receive a 10,000.00 Dollar grant for training equipment. Our Chief 
Training Officer is looking at what training items are needed within the Department. 
 
 
  
Public Relations: N/A 
 
 
 
Prepared & reviewed by:                                                                                                                 
  Alex Lopez                                                                                     
 Alex Lopez- Interim Fire Chief      

 

 


